
Saugeen Education Department
6 Cameron Drive
Southampton, ON  N0H 2L0
Phone: (519) 797-2781 x 1120       Email: education@saugeen.org

Bus Announcements:
We thank everyone for their patience while the driver shortage is addressed for our bus routes.

St. Joseph’s and SDSS students:
A bus will begin running on Monday October 3, 2022.  We have delivered notices to the schools with 
pick up and drop off times to be given to the students.  Please check with your student when they get 
home.  

If you do not have a notice, the schools have been provided a copy of the route - you can call your 
student’s school to check their times tomorrow.

The route number is: Route 6

G.C. Huston students:  
A second bus will begin running on Tuesday October 11.  We will be sending home the new times for 
pick-up and drop off next week.   Route 8 morning times will stay the same, but afternoon times will 
change.

The route numbers are: Route 5 for French Bay to G.C. Huston

Route 8 for Village to G.C. Huston 

Owen Sound students:
The driver needs to finish their certification, we are expecting to be able to start this route towards the 
end of the week, October 14.  Once we know that we can start the route we will notify families of their 
pick-up/drop-off times.  If anything changes, we will let families know.

The route number will be: Route 7
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